
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 14, 2012 

 

Town Clerk, Leonard C. Greene 

C/o Town Hall 

10 Maple Avenue 

Beacon Falls, CT 06403 

 

Dear Mr. Greene: 

 

Please be advised that the Regular Monthly Meeting of the Beacon Falls Economic 

Development Commission scheduled for Monday, November 26, 2012 has been 

CANCELLED. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Karen A. Wilson 

Clerk for the Economic Development Commission 

 

 

Cc: Board of Selectmen 

 Chairman, Planning & Zoning Commission 

 Chairman, Inland Wetlands Commission 

 EDC Commissioners 


